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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June. 11, 2018 
 

BMV Announces New Hours for Nashville Branch  
 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the BMV 
branch in Nashville is changing hours of operation. 
 
Beginning the week of June 18, Nashville’s new branch hours are Wednesdays and Fridays 
from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and are staying open during lunch. The first day of operation 
under the new schedule is Wednesday, June 20.  
 
Along with the continued Wednesday and Friday hours, the Nashville branch has a 24-hour 
BMV Connect kiosk available seven days a week. For customers who need branch services 
on different days, there are nearby BMV branches in Franklin, Bloomington, Martinsville, 
Ellettsville, and Columbus. Many transactions can also be completed online, by mail, by 
phone, or at any other 24-hour BMV Connect kiosk location.  
 
This change allows the BMV to better utilize staff to provide effective and efficient customer 
service to local communities. No jobs or income are lost by employees.  
 
For more information about branch locations and hours, or to complete an online transaction, 
please visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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